
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 08/09/2022 

 

 

NOTICE FOR HOLIDAY 

 

This is hereby notified that the college will remain closed on 9th and 

10th September, 2022 (Friday and Saturday) on Administrative Ground. 

Accordingly, all the academic and administrative works will not operate on 

this day.  

The college will remain open as usual on and from 12th September, 

2022 (Monday). 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

                                                                                             Principal 

                                                                               Hazi A.K. Khan College  
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